
 

 
 
 

1. The Board of Education, in concert with the Administration, will review and evaluate 
district expenditures across all budget lines beginning in December, 2020 and will 
identify opportunities for efficiencies and financial savings in the budget preparation for 
the 2021-2022 school year. 

  

2. The Board of Education will increase parent and community engagement by conducting 
two Town Hall meetings, one in the fall to identify the community's priorities for the 
2021-22 budget preparation and one in the spring to gain input in the setting of the 
Board's goals for the 2021-2022 school year. 

  

3. The Board of Education will assess the district’s progress toward the goals of the 5-year 
strategic plan, and, including opportunities for input from the public, will review the 
plan’s current relevancy and its implications on student achievement, policy, budget, 
community relations, and other areas of Board responsibility so as to enable the 
administration to develop action plans for implementation which align with the Board’s 
review.  

  

4. The Board of Education will complete the conversion of the Board's Policy Manual and 
accompanying By-Laws and Regulations to Strauss-Esmay and fully implement the 
ElanOnline search engine by June, 2021.   
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